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NCL is a proud supporter of local community
organizations such as the Richmond Chinese

Community Society (RCCS). Pictured above, Rob
Howard accepts a cheque from RCCS on behalf of the

Richmond Christmas Fund.

Now under construction!
Visit our Presentation Centre at
23200 Gilley Road, Richmond

(across the street from our site!)


